
Request for Expression of Interest for Selection of the Special 

Project Technical Advisory and Supervisory Services for 

Construction of AIIB Permanent Headquarters Office Building 

The Asian Infrastructure Investment Bank (AIIB), is a new multilateral financial institution 

designed to provide financial assistance to infrastructure development and regional 

connectivity in Asia. AIIB’s Headquarters is located in Beijing, China. 

 

AIIB invites building construction supervisory companies to express interest in providing 

technical advisory and supervisory services for the construction of AIIB’s Permanent 

Headquarters Office Building. A shortlist will be prepared following the selection criteria for 

participating in the competitive selection process following AIIB’s Corporate Procurement 

Policy and procedures. 

 

Letter of Expression of Interest (EOI) should provide information of the company’s technical 

qualifications and relevant project experience in undertaking advisory and supervisory services 

for construction of office buildings for the clients as large domestic and international 

institutions in the past 5 years. The project related information should include: (i) name of the 

Project, (ii) name of the Client, (iii) location of the Project, (iv) duration of the Project, and (v) 

a brief description of the Project and the company’s role.  

 

The EOI must be delivered no later than July 26, 2016 to the following address: 

 

Contact Person: Mr. Zhu Yechao 

Phone No: 0086-10-8358 0091 

Email Address:  procurement@aiib.org 

Mailing Address: B-9 Financial Street, Xicheng District, Beijing, China 100033 

 


